



July 1, 2014

VIA FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL (573) 751-1847

Wess A. Henderson
Director of Administration and Regulatory Policy
Missouri Public Service Commission
Post Office Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102

Re: Annual Assessment Notice - TelePacific Managed Services, Inc.

Dear Mr. Henderson:

TelePacific Managed Services, Inc. has received a Notice dated June 25, 2014 regarding the subject Assessment. The amount of each of the Assessments is \$0.00. Hopefully, TelePacific Managed Services, Inc. has withdrawn from Missouri as a VoIP Service provider and is no longer subject to any assessment.

We respectfully suggest that the Missouri Public Service Commission remove the name of TelePacific Managed Services, Inc. from its list of regulated legal entities. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Erich E. Everbach

Senior Vice President and General Counsel

TelePacific Managed Services 515 S. Flower Street, 47th Floor Los Angeles, CA 90071-2201

Telephone: (213) 213-3690 Facsimile: (2130 213-3691

E-mail: <u>eeverbach@telepacific.com</u>

cc: Nancy Lubamersky